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OUTCOME 5:  Primary Care 

 

Topic: GP SUPER CLINICS 

 

Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  

 

Have any representations been made to the Minister by Mr Thomson, the Member for 

Dobell in relation to the Warnervale GP Super Clinic? 

  

What responses have either the Department or the Minister given Mr Thomson or his 

office in relation to the North Central Coast Super Clinic? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

In 2008 the Member for Dobell invited the Minister to a meeting to discuss a range of 

matters, including the establishment of a GP Super Clinic.  The request was declined. 

 

 

 
 


